
On behalf of Cold Lake Minor Ball,  I Michelle Stabbler , Vice President of 

CLMB, am writing this letter asking for assistance from your businesses to host 

U15 Alberta Baseball Zones right here in Cold Lake Alberta.  This event will take 

place August 16th-18th, 2019 at Imperial Park here in Cold Lake.  Cold Lake Minor 

Ball will be hosting 8 teams from all over Alberta to Cold Lake.  This has been an 

honor to be awarded this event to Cold Lake and we would like your help to make 

it happen.  I have also attached our sponsorship levels with this letter.  If you are 

interested in helping us out in any way please respond to Michelle Stabbler at 

cmstabbler@sasktel.net or 780-201-9054 by April 15th, 2019.    Looking forward 

to hearing from all of you and we invite you to take in some great baseball action 

on August 16th-18th,2019.   
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